Bread of Life Rescue Wission
Poast Office Box 1414
Crossville, Tennessee 58557

(951) 707-0503

May 9, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

The Bread of Life Rescue Mission is holding its annual block party/open house on June 23,
2012. We would like to have 4™ Street blocked off from Evelyn Avenue to School Street
beginning at 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. If you have any questions feel free to call me at (931) 707-

0503.
Thank you,
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Ralph Reagan
Director



